
Are you familiar with the ins and outs of the new IEP document? 

School leaders play a critical role in supporting special education teachers and staff in the development

and implementation of quality IEPs that will maximize educational benefits for students with disabilities.

CAS, in collaboration with the State Education Resource Center, is hosting two IEP Quality Trainings

for K-12 principals and assistant principals. These 2-day trainings are designed to deepen school

leaders' understanding of the fundamental components of the new IEP. All sessions will be facilitated by

expert trainers from SERC and members of the CAS staff.

Register for an upcoming training to sharpen your knowledge of the new IEP requirements, inform your

facilitation of PPT meetings and better support your teachers and staff in the development of effective

IEP goals and objectives for students receiving special education and related services. 

❑  March 13 and 20, 2023 (snowdate – March 27) | 9 AM-3:30 PM – REGISTER

❑  March 14 and 22, 2023 (snowdate – March 29) | 9 AM-3:30 PM – REGISTER

Supporting Your Staff in the
Development of Quality IEPs
Training for school leaders

https://www.casciac.org/scripts/registerwpcas.cgi?confid=CASIEPQUALITYTRAININGSTUDENTSERVICEPROVIDERSCTSEDSWORKSHOPCOHORT2
https://www.casciac.org/scripts/registerwpcas.cgi?confid=CASIEPQUALITYTRAININGSTUDENTSERVICEPROVIDERSCTSEDSWORKSHOPCOHORT3

